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CHESTERFIELD COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY WINS THREE 
NACo AWARDS 

 
CHESTERFIELD COUNTY, VA —The National Association of Counties (NACo) has awarded 

Chesterfield County Public Library with three 2017 Achievement Awards for innovative 

programs. The library is being honored for its Play Smart with Toddlers, a program where 

experts teach parents and children how play supports their child’s development; its Teen Spring 

Break Leadership Institute, an alternative spring break leadership program for teens; and for its 

Summer Lunch at the Library, a program that provides meals for low income students.  

 “We are honored to be acknowledged for our work in serving the community,” said 

Chesterfield County Public Library Director Mike Mabe. “The awards represent our priority in 

working with residents to develop innovative programs that meet their needs. “We are pleased 

to be part of a county that supports an ever-growing demand for library programs and services.” 

 NACo is an organization that unites more than 3,000 county governments to work 

collectively to build and support counties. Each year, the organization recognizes innovative 

county government programs.  

NACo will recognize CCPL at its annual conference in July.  
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